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Date: 14 November 2024 

Your ref: MCP_HPT-MCZ-005 

 

 
Sarah Clark 

Devon & Severn IFCA  

Brixham Laboratory  

Freshwater Quarry  

Brixham  

TQ58BA 

 

BY EMAIL ONLY 

 

 

Hornbeam House 
Crewe Business Park 
Electra Way 
Crewe 
Cheshire 
CW1 6GJ 

 
T 0300 060 3900 

 

 

   

Dear Sarah, 

 

Monitoring and Control Plan Hartland Point to Tintagel MCZ Iteration 1: October 2024 

 

Thank you for sending Monitoring and Control Plan for Hartland Point to Tintagel MCZ Iteration 1, 

received by email on 29th October 2024.  

 

Natural England has considered the M&CP prepared by Devon & Severn IFCA. Please accept this letter 

as Natural England’s formal advice on the M&CP and the conclusions it makes. 

 
We are content that D&S IFCA have the means to monitor fishing effort within the site, and that 
an appropriate trigger point for MCZ assessment review has been identified in this M&CP. We 
agree with the next steps, namely that D&S IFCA will contact NE to discuss further action if any 
mobile gear fishing activity is identified within the site in a monthly review or through IVMS alert 
notifications. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 
Jasmine Rix 
 
Higher Officer – Marine  
Devon, Cornwall and Isles of Scilly Area Team 
E-mail: Jasmine.rix@naturalengland.org.uk 
 
 


